
 

 

 

Date: September 16, 2025 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE)    

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,      

Plot No. C/1, G Block        

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)     

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Ref: NSE Symbol- RUPA  

 

Sub: Clarification letter with respect to Financial results submitted in XBRL with discrepancies 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to the clarification sought by your office regarding the discrepancies observed in the XBRL filing 
for the financial results of Rupa & Company Limited for the quarter ended June 30, 2025, we hereby inform that 
the issue has been duly addressed by re-uploading the XBRL file in the correct module as suggested by NSE. 
 

We assure you that there has been no change to the financial figures submitted in the original filing. The content 

of the financial results remains consistent with the PDF and XBRL files initially submitted on August 12, 2025.  

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Rupa & Company Limited 

 

 

Sumit Jaiswal    

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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